
SPRING 
PROGRAM

IMPORTANT DATES:
April 30 - All School Field
Trip to the Outdoor Discovery
Center
May 3 - Grandparent’s Day 

                       12:30-2:30 PM
May 8 - Early Dismissal at 

                      11:00 am
May 10 - Walk-A-Thon 12:45-          

                         2:45 PM
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ANNUAL SOCIETY
MEETING

Friday, May 10 is our Annual Walk-
A-Thon from 12:45-2:40 PM. This

event will be held rain or shine! 

Packets already went home and they
contain the pledge forms explaining

how to ask for sponsors. Pledge
forms are due back by Thursday,

May 9. 

The money that sponsors pledge
will go toward our Outdoor

Education and Art Program which is
taught by Mrs. Annalee Johnson.

We ask for your prayers and
support as we seek to grow and

develop these programs at EMCS!

Upcoming Fundraisers
May 10 - Walk-A-Thon

May 21 - Culver’s Dinner

June 15 - Golf Outing

Thank you to all who made it
out to the Society Meeting!

We would like to thank
Dennis DeYoung, Ruth Katje,

and Sue Tiemeyer for the
time they served on the

School Board.
Congratulations and welcome

to our new board members:
Joel DeYoung, Nicole Myers,

and Nick Rempe.

EMCS WALK-A-THON

HOT LUNCH DATES

5/1 -- Chicken Patty w/Chips
5/3 -- Lasagna w/Garlic Bread

5/10 -- Grilled Hamburger or Hot
Dog w/Chips

5/22 -- Sloppy Jo w/Chips



EAST MARTIN CHRISTIAN SCHOOL 
516 118TH AVE. MARTIN, MI 49070

269-672-5722

 We are now enrolling for the 2024-
2025 school year.  Join us in

welcoming new and current families as
we open our school for tours. We will

have snacks and activities for the
younger ages as well as FREE DENTAL

SCREENINGS for those entering
Kindergarten. 

DISCOVER EAST MARTIN CHRISTIAN
SCHOOL AND DAYCARE

Join us on Tuesday, May  14th
from 6-7 PM!

Upcoming Events

4/25 -- Mrs. Suk
4/30 --  Ivan P.
5/4 -- Eli T.

APRIL/MAY
BIRTHDAYS

REQUESTED
ANNOUNCEMENTS

SON-Life Camp and Retreat Center:
Sign up for summer camp! Camp

sessions are filling up fast! Also SON-
Life Camp is hiring: Looking for lead
staff members and high school staff.

Please email Ben Bartels at
ben@son-lifecamp.org for more

information. 

CULVER’S
FUNDRAISING NIGHT

Please join us on Tuesday, May 21st
for a fundraising dinner at Culver‘s

in Otsego. During the night,
between 5 & 8 PM, a percentage of

each sale will be donated to our
school! Please tell your family and

friends! We would love to see
everyone there!

EMCS is in need of someone to mow
the lawn this summer. If you know

someone or are able to do this,
please contact the office at 269-672-

5722 or office@eastmartin.org

mailto:ben@son-lifecamp.org

